
18/08/2021 

MR Michael Blackwell 
915 Barrenjoey RD 
Palm Beach NSW 2108 
Michael.blackwell@live.com.au 

RE: DA2021/1311 - 1031 Barrenjoey Road PALM BEACH NSW 2108

Please assist these people to allow them to continue to provide the service that they have 
been doing so well. I understand it’s a family business, I love that. As well as being rewarded 
with quality food and drink, I take pleasure in seeing the young man, his sister and mother 
working with care to make their business work. Such difficult times, all, should be done to keep 
these people employed and providing a nice environment to enjoy a feed.
Kind regards
Michael 

Sent: 18/08/2021 3:37:50 PM
Subject: Online Submission


